
PERA SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
Thursday, December 18, 1969, 7:00 P.M., Room 123. 

PRESENT: Doug Sillers, chairman; J. A. Josefson, Calvin Larson 

Mr. Louis Claeson, League of Minnesota Municipalities, discussed 
the problem of temporary help and seasonal help; eHher 90 days is 
realistic ':'" maybe it should be 120 days. Mr. Claes on stated that 
the League will be looking at this question. 

Chairman requested that Mr. Claes on give this subcommittee the 
pros and cons on the subject of temporary employment. 

Mr. Ousdigian will give the subcommittee a list of the things in his 
present PERA law that can be dropped and that are obsolete. 

Relative to full time students, Mr. Ousdigi\3-n and his staff will develop 
language to clarify the parttime student ru]e and 9 0 day rule and agree 
on the obsolete language to bL� omitted fro¢ the law. 

MEMO - Duluth Hospital- PERA Member - memo was read and discussed. 

Rep. O'Neill moved that legislation be drafted for the next session that 
includes therein a deleting of that portion of Chapter _224 which allows 
the Duluth hospital employees to release themselves from membership in 
PERA. CARRIED . 

Memo - Comparison Chart. This was gone over and discussed. (B. T. memo). 

Meeting adjourned at 9: 00 P. M. 


